WIS 35 CORRIDOR STUDY PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT MEETING

YOU’RE INVITED

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) invites you to an open house
public involvement meeting introducing ihe La Crosse WIS 35 Corridor Study, from
US 14/61 (South Avenue) to US 53 (Rose Street). This meeting will introduce the
study which will focus on improving safety and operations for all travelers as well as
addressing pavement needs along the WIS 35 corridor,

LA CROSSE

The meeting is an opportunity to provide input that will help WisDOT refine the study
purpose and need and develop alternatives for the WIS 35 corridor.

You may attend the open-house meeting anytime from 4:30 - 6 p.m. All meeting
materials will be available on the study website following the meeting.

STAY UP TO DATE
See details about the corridor study, share your comments, and subscribe to email
updates by visiting our website at wisconsindot.gov/Pages/projects/by-region/

sw/533516-lacrosse/wis35.aspx or scan the QR code with your smartphone.
Michelle Howe., P.E

WisDOT Project Manager

The meeting facilities are in compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and are accessible lo wheelchairs. Individuals who are
deaf or hard of hearing can request an interpreter by reaching out to the Wisconsin Telecommunications Relay System (dial 711) at least seven (608 ) 246-7967

working days before the meeting. A Spanish speaking interpreter will be onsite for the meeling. For a Hmong-speaking interpreler. please contact michelie h ov\/e@dot wi gov
Michael Bie, WisDOT Southwest Region Communication Manager. at least seven working days prior o the meeling date, either by email al
Michael Bie@dot.wi.gov or by calling (608) 246-7928.




